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Ref. No: RGS/DO/2025-2026/0218                                                                         Date: 21.09.2025  

 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 
(Declared Holiday on 22nd September 2025) 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As a mark of respect to our beloved legendary singer, Shri Zubeen Garg, and in 

observance of the State Mourning declared by the Government, the school will remain 

closed on Monday, 22nd September 2025. 

 

Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 23rd September 2025. 

 

We join the entire state in paying tribute to the remarkable legacy of Shri Zubeen Garg. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Dr. Arup K Mukhopadhyay 

Director 
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